
   

 

Advising Newsletter 
Mission Statement:  Academic Advising at Ashland Community and Technical College is a 

collaborative activity between advisors and advisees that supports students from their entry into 

the college through the completion of their educational goals at the college. Grounded in      

teaching, learning and student development theory, academic advising considers studentsô diverse        

backgrounds, interests and abilities and assists students in formulating educational, career and life 

goals. Our goal is to make academic advising a teaching and learning experience that is both    

collaborative and collective and not merely course scheduling. 

Helping You Achieve 

Your Academic Goals 
Welcome to Fall 2013 semester!  

Whether you are a new or returning 

student, itôs always important to 

make the time to meet with your  

assigned academic advisor and    

create your plan for the upcoming 

semesters.  Our student body is 

widely  diverse ï some get their start 

at ACTC before transferring to a 

four-year college, some plan to    

apply to selective admission        

programs, and others are undecided 

about their academic goals.      

Whatever your situation may be, it is 

important to discuss your goals with 

an advisor who will help guide you 

toward success.  Decisions 

about academic goals can be 

difficult to make, which is why 

each ACTC student has an   

advisor to help guide him 

through his college career.  

ACTC students can verify their 

assigned advisor by logging 

into their student self-service 

account.  If you have any   

questions about advising, feel 

free to  contact the Advising 

Center at 606.326.2040 or 

as_advisors@kctcs.edu.   
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To Drop or Not to Drop? 
Before deciding to drop a class, ask yourself these 

questions: 

TIP  
FOR  

SUCCESS 

Check your student e-mail 

daily!  ACTC sends students 

reminders on important    

upcoming events such as  

applying for graduation, 

drop deadlines for classes, 

pre-admission conferences 

for selective admissions    

programs (such as Nursing or 

Surgical Tech), messages 

from your advisor, and     

cancelled classes, among 

many other items.   

¶ Have I met with  an advisor or instructor? 

¶ How far behind am I on my assignments? 

¶ How far behind am I on my assigned reading? 

¶ What kind of grades have I earned on assignments, quizzes, or exams? 

¶ How many more chances do I have to earn a grade in this particular class? 

¶ How has my attendance been in this particular class? 

¶ When are the drop deadlines? 

¶ What is my status with financial aid and scholarships? 

¶ Is this a pre-requisite or a co-requisite for a class needed next semester? 

¶ Will I earn a ñWò (Ask your instructor) ? 

 

Talk to your instructor and academic advisor; they are there to support your success.  

Also, define what changes you can make to improve your academic performance.  

Please exhaust all possibilities when deciding to drop a class because it can possibly 

delay your graduation and waste time and money.   

 

You need to be aware of drop deadlines (reference the academic calendar for the se-

mester).  You must complete appropriate drop/add forms to officially drop a  course 

or withdraw completely.  Not attending does not cause automatic withdrawal from a 

course. 
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TIP  
FOR  

SUCCESS 

ACTC students can take  

advantage of free tutoring if 

they feel they are falling   

behind in a course.  Tutoring 

is arranged around studentôs 

availability.  Tutoring       

sessions can be scheduled in 

Room 214 in the Goodpaster 

Building at College Drive 

Campus (hours 8am-4:30pm) 

and Room 157 at the        

Technology Drive campus. 

Eastern Kentucky University October 28 
 
Kentucky Christian University November 5 
 
Marshall University October 7 & November 4 

 
Ohio University-Southern October 22,  November 19, & December 3 
 
Shawnee State University October 9 & November 14 

Selective Admissions  

Program Deadlines 

Be sure to likeAshland Community and Technical College 

on Facebook to follow all the latest updates and news! 

Surgical Technology: October 1st 

Respiratory Therapy: November 15th 

Nursing (RN):   February 1st 

Nursing (LPN):  March 1st 

Pharmacy Tech:  May 1st 

The following programs are selective admissions.  They have separate 

application processes and deadlines.  If you are interested in applying to 

one of these programs, contact your advisor to determine what you need 

to do to apply. 

The following colleges will have representatives at 

the College Drive Campus in the Student Lounge   

area from 11 a.m.-1p.m. on the following dates: 
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Heather Shelton is Coordinator of Disability Services 

and academic advisor at ACTC.  She has been with the 

college for 11 years now, and is always looking for 

ways to promote Disability Services to the student 

body.  ñOur services are individualized for each      

student and include alternative testing opportunities, 

accommodations for the classroom, such as having a 

sign language interpreter, and intensive advising to 

help the student reach their goals.ò  The term 

ñdisabilityò itself can often be confusing for            

individuals.  ñMany people just assume they are not 

eligible for disability services, but a disability covers a 

wide range of different circumstances for the            

individual such as learning disabilities and mental 

health conditions.ò 

 

Heather is also an academic advisor, focusing          

particularly on the fields of Social Work and Human 

Services.  She earned her bachelorsô degree in         

psychology at Morehead State University and then 

went on to complete a Masterôs degree in Social Work 

from University of Kentucky.  She loves sharing her     

background in Social Services with new students   

interested in the field and helping them explore other potential career options.  ñI think students need to research what their 

long-term goals are, research what classes they want or need to take, and have questions ready for their advisor when they 

meet with them.  A lot of times students pick out a major because of the pay or because a friend or family member told 

them to go into it.  I want them to make sure that it is something they really want to commit to.ò   

 

Heather feels that advising students is one of the most rewarding aspects of her job.  ñI think itôs important to see the      

student as a whole person, not just somebody in a ñstudent role.ò  I always ask my advisees what responsibilities they have 

outside of school, such as work and children, and we discuss how they can juggle them all together with their class load.ò  

Student success is Heatherôs top priority. 

 

To get started with the Disability Services program at ACTC, students must contact heather and have documentation on the 

nature of their disability.  Heather can be contacted by e-mail at Heather.Shelton@kctcs.edu or by phone at 606.326.2051.   

Pictured above is staff advisor Heather Shelton in her office at the     

  College Drive Campus. 

 I think itôs important to see the student as a 

whole person, not just somebody in a ñstudent 

role.ò   
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